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INVITATION

Dear Master student,

The official semester opening event for the course “Operation and Management of maritime
System” will be held on

16th of September, 2024 at 1:00 p.m.

on campus Rostock-Warnemiinde, in house 2, room 2306 -> journey see homepage:

https://fiw.hs-wismar.de/bereiche/sal/kontakt/

This will be your first obligatory event. Here you will receive a lot of organizational information
about the study curriculum, get the timetable for the winter semester 2024/25 and have the
opportunity to get to know the professors and employees of the Department of Maritime Studies,
Systems Engineering and Logistics. In addition, you will have the possibility to talk casually to
students of higher semesters and to get maybe one or the other important advice for your study.

Kind regards,

%Dr.jur. Robert Peetz

Study Supervisor

Hochschule Wismar / Fakultat fiir Ingenieurwissenschaften

Bereich Seefahrt, Anlagentechnik und Logistik e MENREy
Post- und Besucheradresse: Hochschule Wismar S f
Richard-Wagner-StraBe 31 / 18119 Rostock-Warnemiinde l.& i ‘ ‘: Aar
Telefon: +49 381 9698-4503 / Fax: +49 381 9698-4592 =) bl
E-Mail: office-sal@hs-wismar.de / www.hs-wismar.de/sal g partiriioclischile

des spitzensports



